



December 31, 2004

Mr. Mike Ball P.O. Box 3221 McLean, Virginia 22103-3321

Dear Mike and the Members of the Off-Camber Crawlers,

On behalf of the Child Life Department at Inova Fairfax Hospital for Children, I would like to thank you for your very generous donation of toys for our pediatric patients during the holidays.

You donation of toys helped to bring smiles to many of our patients on Christmas Day. Santa helped the Child Life Department pass out toys to more than 70 patients. We especially appreciated the great off—road and vehicle toys. The families also appreciate people like you two who think about hospitalized children during the holidays.

Again, thank you for taking time our of your busy schedule to drop off your donation and for thinking of the kids here at Inova Fairfax Hospital for Children. We wish you and your friends a happy and healthy New Year.

Sincerely,

Carrie Bullard, MS, CCLS Child Life Director

Inova Fairfax Hospital for Children

3300 Gallows Road

Falls Church, VA 22042

703-776-6551

